The pull down menu of Sources and Sinks has been updated. If you do not find a registered source or sink in the pull down menu that you want to use on a reservation and tag please send me an email with the Source/Sink name, registering party name and control area the Source/Sink is located in and I will add it to the file. It is very important that all sources and sinks be listed in the pull down menu so that the reservation matches the tag. The “Other” box will be deactivated soon and you will not be able to type in a source or sink. This will be extremely important once the SPP market is in operation so that settlement locations are properly shown on the tags.
Let me know if you have any questions or comments. 

Thanks,

Jimmy Womack

Supervisor, Tariff Administration

501-614-3244

jwomack@spp.org
